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F-3   Cahill Superstars 
           Newsletter 

Language Arts 

In reading, we are working 

on vocabulary and grammar 

workshop. We are looking 

at words, identifying parts 

of speech, finding 

definitions, using text 

clues to find meaning, and 

much more. This week we 

also focused on identifying 

the genre of a text by 

looking at specific text 

features. This is a 

strategy good readers use! 

In writing, we are working 

on our personal 

narratives. We are 

working on creating a 

catchy lead to introduce 

readers to our amazing 

story!  
SCIENCE 

We continue to enjoy our 

exploration of plants. We are 

growing plants using a 

hydroponic system. Ask your 

child about this! We also 

completed a fun holiday 

themed science activity. We 

studied our SKULL!  

Math 
This week we had fun 
working in centers/math 
stations. This week we are 
working on using different 
strategies to subtract 3-
digit numbers. I encourage 
the children to practice 
these strategies, but 
ultimately choose which 
one they like the most and 
works best for them! We 
worked on subtracting 
across zeros. Our next 
math test has been 
changed to Tuesday 
November 5th. This will 
cover addition, 
subtraction, and word 
problems. A study guide 
will come home at the end 
of the week next week.  

            

Notes from Mrs. Cahill 

If anyone would like to donate 

a spooky treat to our class 

for Halloween for us to enjoy 

please let me know. We have 

a nut and egg allergy. Thank 

you in advance! 

This week we enjoyed UNITY 

DAY! We came together as a 

school to discuss kindness. It 

was a fun day! 

Important Dates 

Thursday Oct 31st- 

Halloween parade at 

2:00 

Tuesday Nov 5th- Math 

Test 

Have a wonderful      

weekend! 


